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From: Shelia Derosett
To: John Hutton
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket Room (09-00137) PEG Channels
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 10:00:49 AM
Attachments: TN Public Utility Commission_Notice of TPUC 1-30-2025.pdf

Good morning Mr. Hutton,

In regards to the attached letter, Rutherford County has 1 PEG Channel. 
I was told to include the following as well. Amount of fee or other payment for PEG
access support required under the incumbent franchise: 5% of gross revenues.  

I appreciate you taking my call and helping me with this. It was nice speaking with you. 

Kind Regards,

Shelia Derosett
Administrative Assistant

Rutherford County OIT

(615) 849-5715

sderosett@rutherfordcountytn.gov

oitadmin@rutherfordcountytn.gov

This message w/attachments (message) is intended solely for the use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or proprietary. If you
are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender, and then please delete and destroy all
copies and attachments. Please be advised that any review or dissemination of, or the taking of
any action in reliance on, the information contained in or attached to this message is
prohibited.
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